Lowestoft Town Council
Grant Feedback Form

Lowestoft
Town Council
E-mail
waveney@thehygienebank.com
Position within organisation Project Coordinator [Waveney]

Additional Information

Have you included any photos, social media posts, press releases, newsletters or | No
publicity of your project as part of the feedback form?

Please give details

Do you authorise us to use the above information, including quotes and photos, Yes
about your project and organisation as part of our publicity and promotion of our
grants programme?

If your photos include children under the age of 16, do you have permission to
share these with us and for the Town Council to use ? N/A

signed. ] o-te....10th. August 2024
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